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 FAIRVIEW 
GOPHER-COP

RODENTICIDE LIQUIDE/LIQUID RODENTICIDE

KILLS GOPHERS 
CONTAINS STRYCHNINE

RESTRICTED

GUARANTEE: STRYCHNINE 2%

REG.NO. 109 P.C.P. ACT

DANGER  POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

250 mL

SASKEM
a division of Savolite Industries (Foothills) Ltd. 

1305 HALIFAX ST.,
REGINA, SASK.

S4R 1T9

NOTICE TO USER:  This Control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on the label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

"NATURE OF RESTRICTION:  For sale only to pest control operators,
farmers, and persons authorized in government approved pest
control programs, where the vendor maintains a record of sales,
including the name, address, and signature of the purchaser,
together with the quantity of product purchased."

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: STIR THOROUGHLY BEFORE USING: Pour contents
of can over 5.5 litres of clean oats or wheat.  Stir thoroughly
until each kernel is coated with poison.  Place a teaspoonful of
the poisoned grain in or near the burrow of the gopher.  Keep
from freezing.  Burn tin after use.

PRECAUTIONS:  Keep out of reach of children.  Do not take
internally.

CONTENTS MAY BE UNDER PRESSURE.



FIRST AID: IF SWALLOWED CALL DOCTOR.  Give emetic only within ten
(10) minutes of swallowing, otherwise give nothing by mouth. 
Keep patient absolutely quiet and in darkened room.  Give
artificial respiration if breathing fails.

TOXICOLOGY: Note to physician: Give quick acting depressant
(anesthetic) to control spasms.  Gastric lavage (2% solution
tannic acid).  Intravenous injection sodium amytal (0.5 grams). 
Repeat if necessary.  Treat symptomatically.

"DECONTAMINATION AND DISPOSAL: For information about disposal of
surplus product contact the regional office of the Environmental
Protection Service, Environment Canada.  Crush or puncture empty
containers and bury or send to the garbage dump in accordance
with municipal requirements."

 
******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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